
Hello, parents and guardians of CES! 
 
My name is Terra Briody, and I am a senior in UCONN’s Integrated Bachelor’s/Master’s 
Education Program, and a student teacher here in Mrs. Pilver’s fourth grade class. For my 
Honors Thesis, I am interested in exploring how children learn about and develop 
nutrition habits at the elementary age.  
 
To access this information, I need the help of parents and guardians who observe these 
habits on a first-hand, daily basis. I would so appreciate it if you took the time to 
complete my survey, on Parent Perceptions of Children’s Learning About Nutrition. This 
survey is voluntary and should take you approximately 10 minutes to complete. Your 
response will be anonymous, and you will not be contacted further after completing the 
survey.  
 
To access the survey, please click 
here: https://uconn.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_9Kr3Oef7jLEQ3Nr . We also invite 
you to share this link with friends who also have children in elementary school. 
 
The benefits of your participation in this may be to help educators understand parent 
perspectives on nutrition, and ultimately, to contribute to wider understanding of 
children’s nutritional knowledge and habits.  
 
If you have questions or would like any more information, please contact me 
at terra.briody@uconn.edu or my advisor, Catherine Little, at catherine.little@uconn.edu 
or 860-486-2754.  
 
Thank you so much for your time. I look forward to seeing some of you at CES’s school 
events! 
 
Sincerely,  
Terra Briody 

https://uconn.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_9Kr3Oef7jLEQ3Nr
mailto:terra.briody@uconn.edu
mailto:catherine.little@uconn.edu


# of Bowlers:  _______ Total Payment Amount $__________ 
Participant Names: _________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________  
We will attempt to accommodate requests to bowl with another 
mother/son team for early registration. 
  
Please note this is not a guarantee. Please provide their names below. 
__________________________________________________________ 

Mother & Son Bowling Event  
The Willington PTA presents the 2015  

Photographer on site 
for a memorable  

Mother/Son Photo 
Date:  Sunday, March 8th 
Location: Spare Time, Route 83, Vernon 
Time: 2:30-4:30 (unlimited play) 
Ticket Prices: $30 (Mother/Son Pair) 
           $45 (Mother/Multiple Sons) 
**Mother/Son pairs also includes: Aunt/Nephew, Grandma/Grandson pairs etc. 

*Price includes: Shoes, Pizza, Soda and 2 Hours of Bowling Fun! 

Please return lower portion of this form with payment to register for      
this fun-filled event!  Please make checks payable to ‘Willington PTA’ 

 

Payments can be returned directly to Center or Hall School or sent in                
with your child. Please contact Tina Gounaris (860) 429-3293 / 

tinucciag@yahoo.com if you have questions or would like to help! 
 

Payment must be received no later than Friday, Feb. 27th in order to 
participate. Anything beyond this time please call Tina Directly. 

**Please plan to arrive at least 15 minutes prior to the event** 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

mailto:tinucciag@yahoo.com


BIG HERO 6
Saturday, February 28, 2014 @ 12:30 PM in the Community Room

The special bond that develops between plus-sized inflatable 
robot Baymax, and prodigy Hiro Hamada, who team up with 
a group of friends to form a band of high-tech heroes. 

Rated PG	 Runtime 102 

Willington Public Library, 7 Ruby Road, Willington, CT	 860-429-3854
*Scan the QR Code with your 
smartphone to learn more 
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February 2015 
 
Dear Willington Neighbor:  

                               
                                                                                           
                                                                                            
 
 

 
                   P.O. Box 194;  Willington, CT 06279 

As we begin our 20th year with this launch of our 2015 annual appeal, we’d like to thank you for 
your continuing support over these past 19 years.  Since 1995, Willington residents, businesses, 
and civic organizations have shown the importance of recognizing student excellence by 
donating time, services, and funds.  As just one example, Willington groups made our  
Silent Auction at the Flea Market a huge success.  So thank you. 

Together, we’ve accomplished much and have  
awarded over $215,000 to 319 Willington high 

school graduates.  This year we are especially 
excited to have received a Jeffrey P. Ossen  
Family Foundation grant, which will allow us 
to match up to 10 donations of $500 or more. 

This grant will help us build on our record  
from 2014, when the Willington Scholarship  
Foundation Dollars for Scholars (WSFDFS) was  
able to provide 16 scholarships totaling $19,000. 
Naturally, it’s the recipients who express  
their gratitude best: 

 “You have lightened my financial burden which allows  
me to focus on the most important aspect of school, learning.  
Your generosity has inspired me to help others and give back to the community.  I hope one day I will 
be able to help students achieve their goals just as you have helped me.” 

 “The work that you all do each and every day means so much to me and has made me want to 
continue to strive for greater success.  I will certainly look for volunteering options with Scholarship 
America when I am older.  People like all of you inspire me to reach greater success, so I cannot 
thank you enough.” 

As you probably know, the WSFDFS determines merit awards based solely on academic data, 
without  knowledge of the applicants’ names.   Our affiliation with Scholarship America lets us 
increase outreach to every Willington student through our website (Willington.DollarsforScholars.org).  

By using it, students can be automatically matched to potential scholarships from Scholarship 
America's partners across the nation.   

And all Willington students and their parents can access useful news about college life, financial 
planning, volunteer and internship opportunities, and resources to help them take advantage of 
everything that Scholarship America has to offer.   So if you know Willington residents who are 
graduating from high school this year, let them know to sign up at our website. 

And most importantly, please help us continue to help our Willington students by contributing  
whatever you can to the 2015 Willington Scholarship Foundation Drive.  To do so, just clip the 
remittance form inside and send it along with your tax-deductible contribution to: 

Willington Scholarship Foundation;  P.0. Box 194; Willington, CT, 06279.   

On behalf of all the Directors, sincerely,   

              David Gabree, Chair                                           Chopeta Lyons, Vice-Chair  

               860-684-5327                                                    860-429-9594 

From right to left:  Donor Howard Emond with 
2014 Chris Emond Memorial Award recipient 
Liam McLean, and his parents Lisa and Chris. 

2014 WSF Scholarship 
Recipient, Skyley Parizek 

http://willington.dollarsforscholars.org/


             2014 Individual Donors – Thank you! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
        Anonymous 
 Ralph & Betty Amwake 
 Judy & Peter Andersen 
 Daniel & Claire Avery 
     Fred & Bettyann Baltronis 
  Kathleen M. Bannon 
     Lena C. Beebe 
     Eric Beebe 

    Jan Belair 
    Chris Bernard 
    Rick & Shirley Beyor  
  Denise, Bill & Codi Bierce 
 Bob & Jan Bittner 
    David & Loretta Black 
 John & Kathy Blackmore 

   Tim & Mary-Beth Blauvelt 
   John Blessington 

    Linda Blinn 
   Theodore and Wanda Bocon 
  Cindi Brassington & Gary Hartell 
   William & Melissa Bray 

   Ann & Andrew Brndiar Jr. 

   Harold & Katharine Brody 

   Kevin J. & Cheryl H. Brown 

  Lynn & Marjorie Brown 

  Scott and Margie Brown 

      Diane & James Bulick 
   Nancy & Bill Bunnell 
  Charles & Mary Busse 
   Peg Busse & Deb Lynch 

  Alex & Joanne Capo 
  Lyle Champagne 
  William & Suzanne Chapman 
  Gerard & Holly Chartier 
  Jim & Ann Cilfone 
   Nora & Dick Claus, Jr. 
      Amy & Kevin Cook  

   Doug, Nan, & Nattie Cooper 
 Peter Cortiel and Judith Marco    
      Carlton R. & Susan A. Csiki 
      Dawn & Joe Csiki 
  Joseph & Betty Csiki 
  Ed & Claudia D’Agata 
  Carl & Nadine DalBon 

   John & Susan Davies 
      Donna & Bob Dean 

      Michael Dechichio & Claudette Cote 

   Christopher & Kathleen Demers 

  Christopher & Janice Deskus 
   Jim & Peg Dinger 

   David & Barbara Dion 

     John & Sue Driscoll  

 Mark & Dot Drobney 

  Clint & Elna Eldredge 
 Keith & Paula Enderle 
  David & Martha Ennis 

     Denise Ferreri 
     Bill Foreman & Joan Taraskiewicz 

  John & Carole Frassinelli 
  Mr. & Mrs. P.D. Funkhouser 

  David & Sandy Gabree 
     Diane Gallant 
 Dave & Margaret Gankofskie 
 Raymond & Irene Gantick 

  Ronald & Denise Gantick 
 Norman & Jean Garrett 

  Joseph & Vivian Gartner 
 Matthew Gidman &   
               Kathleen Ryan-Gidman 

 Lee & Gina Giguere 
 Dolores Giraldo 

     Nancy Goodell 
  Mary & Syd Goodrich 
     David Greer 
  Gary & Eileen Griffin 

  Ron Growney & Pat Kramer 
  Nancy Hagen & Don Berg 
  Pat Haller 
 Michael & Dianne Harnad 

  Jim Harvey 
 Joyce Helenski 

  Jay C. Higley 

  Donald Hipsky 

  Linda and John Howe 

 Judson & Gloria Hunter 

 Tish & David Ignatowicz 

     Chris Jackson 
  Muriel Jax 

     Jeff & Sandy Jerbert 
  Nora and Mark Jones 
 David & Carol Jordan 
 Emil & Marianne Kalbac 

 Tom & Heather Kelly 

Rev.  Russell Kennedy II 

     Paula M. King 

  Rufus & Suzy Kline 

  Shawn & Kim Kowalyshyn 

  Anna Kubacka 
 Carole & Edward LaCroix 
 Doris Lake 
 Bob & Leslie Letendre 

  Kathy & Bob Lisiewski  
 Daniel & Patricia Locke 
 Michael & Kristine Lynes 
 Chopeta Lyons 
     Xinqing Ma 
     Christina & Richard Mailhos 
 Richard & Mary Pat Maloney 

     Mark & Shari Masinda 

     Melissa & Jamie McKinnon 

     Lisa & Chris McLean   
  Barbara & Dave Meredith 
 Richard & Kathleen Mindek Jr.  

  William J.  Mingey 

  Ernest Morris 
  Nick & Lorraine Moustakakis 
  Jodi & Dave Nafis 
  Robert Navratil 
  Jane & Don Neel 

 Peter & Dawn O'Neil  
  Deb and Rick Ostien 
   James & Rachel Otka 
  Randy Palko 
  Mark Palmer 

    Kristina Parent  
     Carol Parizek 
     Evelyne Parizek 
 Jerry & Rosanne Parizek 
     Corrine & Richard Passardi 
     Mark & Elizabeth Peczuh 
     Ellen Peloquin 
     Michael & Brenda Peloso 
  Kathy & David Pepin 
 Esther Phelps 
 Pat and Joe Piatek 
     Doris Polcaro 
     Christine Psathas & Bob Shabot 
  Ann Pudelkiewicz 
 Richard & Karen Rabe 
     Ron & Patty Richardson 
     Doug & Peggy Roberts 
     Betty Robertson 
     The Rodrigues/Dominguez Family 
     Orlando & Laura Rodriguez  

     Roy S. Rovozzo 
     Albert N. Rowe 
     Jack & Kathy Rup 
  Todd & Jan Sauer 
  Rose Schofield 
  Ken & Gail Schoppmann 

    Marilyn & Dave Schreiber  
    Paul & Susan Schur 
    Alex & Joanne Sibicky 
    Dolores & Larry Silbart 
        Maurice Stapleton  

     Phil & Kristen Stevens  
      Karen & Earl Stoudt 
        Suchy Family 
    Terence & Mary Sullivan  

     Robert & Geri Swanson 
     David & Anne Sylvia  

    Sally & Ed Taiman   
    Chuck & Margie Thompson 
    Bill & Diane Tortora 
    Tom and Betsy Treiber 

     Bill and Stephanie Tremko 
     Siamak Vahidi 
     Steven and Kim Vera 
     Joe Voboril 
   Randy & Nancy Vogel 
     Robert & Mary Wiecenski 

    Connie Wilde 

     Robert & Joyce Wilkins 

     Norman A. Wilson 

    Dana & Jean Woods 

         Walter Zalewa 

    Paul & Annette Zelanski 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Memory  of: 

Robert Ryder 
 David & Nitsa Benson 
  Donald & Dorothy Bressette 

    Lynn & Teresa Browder 

     Lynn & Majorie Brown 

     Kaitlin Donovan 

  Michael R. Friedman 
  Katie and Brad Callow Gagne 
  Blake Grosch 

     Robert Jellen    
     David & Carol Jordan 
     Heather Kelly 

  Kevin and Katherine King 
  Alex & Beth Kranitzky 
  Baj Mandhania 

     Judy & David McChesney 

Kerr & Hillary Mone 

Christine Muska 
  Haley & Alex Nadas 
  Victoria H. O’Kane 

     Mark Palmer & Chopeta Lyons 
  Dr. Maya Paulose 
  Emily, Richard & Kathryn Ratcliff 
  Dr. Suzanne Rose 
  Samuel Schrager 

     Peter & Teddie Sleight 
     Scott Taylor 
     HDFS Department, UCONN 
     McCaughtry & Associates, Inc. 
     Paul Graham & AlphaGen Hedge Fund 

   
  Thomas Borovicka 

  Nancy Borovicka Barrett 
  Charley & Rita Borovicka 
  Bob and Judy Borovicka 

     Calibre 
  Wilbur & Alice Gangaway 

  Stafford Lions Club 

 
   Chris Emond  

   David & Tina Iaccarino  
   Ralph & Maryanne LeGrow 
   Pat & John Martin 
   The Saros Family 

    

 Sharon Sutton Jellen 

   Robert E. Jellen  

   Tyler & Amanda Jellen Dumont 

  

        Michael Pallo 

         Dianne Pallo and Family 
 

         John R. Smith 
    Jacky Smith 
 

    Emil & Althea Aberle 
Tom and Linda Cooper 

 

 = 10+ year donor 
   = 15+ year donor 

If you notice any omissions or errors above, please forgive us and let us know.  Thank you. 

Director Dave Gabree 
presenting 2014 

recipient Vanessa Lusa 
her scholarship 

Directors Chopeta Lyons, Judith Marco  
and Judy Andersen hanging the banner 



  2014 Business and Organization Donors –Thank you! 
 

   
    

  

 
 

   Steven J. Abbott, DMD 
     Anonymous 
     Alternative Spoke 
     Anything Printed Copy Center 
Benson Income Tax Service 
    Basil’s Restaurant 
    Baywood Kennels 
    Cable Technology, Inc. 
    CT Science Museum 
    Cumberland Farms 
    Curves of Willington 
    Dana J. Woods, DMD 
    DeSiato Sand & Gravel Corp. 
    Dick’s Auto Care 
    Dog Lane Cafe 
    Dot Drobney Photography &  
                  Creative Mark Engraving 
    Elegant Edge Salon 
    Ferrigno Realtors 
    First Niagara Bank, Willington 
    Friends of Hall School  Music & Drama  

    G. Merritt Thompson & Sons, Inc. 
    Hall Memorial School Class of 2013 
    Headliners Salon and Spa 
    Heritage Oil, Inc. 
    Hickster Tees 
    Hipsky Construction, LLC  
  Holiday Spirits, Inc. 
 Introvigne Funeral Home, Inc. 
     Jeffrey P. Ossen Family Foundation 
     Kids Kingdom, LLC 
    Mansfield Lions Club 
     Marilyn’s Restaurant 
     Mooyah 
  Mycoscience, Inc.  
     Old Sturbridge Village 
     Peczuh Printing  
     Potter Funeral Home 
   R & R Tire LLC  
     Schaolin Kempo Martial Arts 
     Stafford Lions Club 
  Stafford Savings Bank 

    Storrs Adventure Park 
    The Book Rack 
    The Hoot 
    The Jorgensen Center for the Performing Arts 
    The Mill Works 
    Tolland Bike Shop 
    Tony’s Garage, Ltd. 
    Track Nine Diner 
    Transitions Hair Salon 
    Jennifer Veit, DC, CCSP 
 Village Springs Corp. 
     Wild Flowers of Tolland 
  Willington Democratic Town Committee 
    Willington Hill Fire Dept. Auxiliary 
    Willington Historical Society 
 Willington Pizza  
 Willington PTA 
 Willington Republican Town Committee  
    Willington Seniors 
 Willington Termite & Pest Control 

 

Willington Veterinary Center 
Willow Valley Farm 

 

                    Please support our business donors!                            Printing compliments of Peczuh Printing Company                                                                                                                                       

2014 Scholarship Recipients 

    Named Awards 

Vanessa Lusa Willington Scholarship Foundation Endowment Award  

Liam McLean Chris Emond Memorial Scholarship 

Codi Bierce Willington PTA Scholarship 

Danielle Lavoie     The Stafford Lions Thomas Borovicka Memorial Scholarship 

Liam McLean     The Friends of Hall School Music and Drama Scholarship 

               Willington Scholarship Foundation Awards 

Kayley Crooke 

Ariana Moustakakis 

Cheyenne Heywood   

Luciana Mueller 

Emily Jacoboski  

Julia Nasuta 

Jacob Marquis   

Timothy Nolan 

Skyley Parizek Linde Thatcher Colleen Tyler   Kaeley Vera 

Please mail this slip with your tax-deductible donation. Make checks payable to:  Willington Scholarship Foundation and mail 

to P.O. Box 194; Willington, CT 06279.    Contributions are always welcome at any time, but those received by April 30 will 

help us best plan awards for the class of 2015. 

Name:_________________________________________________________________ Amount: $______________________ 

           (as you wish to be acknowledged in the donor list.) 

Address:___________________________________________________________________ 

Also, I would be interested in learning more about (and if so, please provide a phone number or email address): 

 The Jeffrey P. Ossen Grant for matching donations. 

 Establishing a named endowment or memorial fund with WSF. 

 Active participation in WSF. 

You can also donate directly through our website at Willington.DollarsforScholars.org.   And if your  

employer offers to match funds, we will be happy to help with the paperwork. 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Director Ron Growney 
 with 2014 recipient Linde Thatcher 

Director Judy Andersen 
 with 2014 recipient Ariana Moustakakis 

http://willington.dollarsforscholars.org/


 

 

 

 
 

 
 P.O. Box 194; Willington, CT 06279 

 

 

 ************************ECRWSS***********************                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

2014 WSF Recipients at the June reception, from left to right:  Danielle Lavoie, Cheyenne Heywood, Kaeley Vera, Linde Thatcher, Ariana Moustakakis 
(front) , Vanessa Lusa (back) , Liam McLean, Skylar Parizek ,Colleen Tyler, Kayley Crooke, and Lucinda Mueller.  Not pictured:  Codi Bierce, Emily 
Jacoboski, Julia Nasuta, Timothy Nolan, and Jacob Marquis. 

History of Willington Scholarship Foundation Dollars for Scholars® 
In 1995, the Willington PTA Scholarship Foundation was formed as an affiliate of the Citizens’ Scholarship Foundation of America™.  In 1996, we 

reorganized as the Willington Scholarship Foundation, still a CSFA affiliate, and adopted bylaws in conformance with CSFA’s Dollars for Scholars 
program.  All donations go to scholarships, with less than 7% spent on mailing, non-profit fees, and insurance. 

Endowments:  In addition to the general funds distributed each year, WSFDSF  maintains endowments which are 
invested and provide a percentage of returns for the named awards: 

The Stafford Lions Club Thomas Borovicka Memorial Endowment; the Willington Scholarship Foundation 
Endowment; and the Willington PTA Endowment, which includes funds honoring Aldona Downing, Norman 
Garrett, Robert McGray, and Michael McKee.   

Anyone can establish an endowment with WSFDFS, with the terms and award criteria controlled by written 
agreement.  For more information, contact us at P.O. Box 194, Willington, CT 06279 or through our website: 

Willington.DollarsforScholars.org. 

THE GIFT THAT 
KEEPS ON GIVING 
In your will, please 

remember the 
Willington Scholarship 

Foundation. 

POSTAL PATRON 
WILLINGTON, CT 

06279 

PRST STD 
ECRWSS 

U.S. POSTAGE PAID 
NON-PROFIT ORG. 

STORRS, CT 
PERMIT #147 

http://willington.dollarsforscholars.org/


A Day on Your Own in 

 Boston 

 
 

Date: Sat., March 14 

(Registration deadline is Feb. 27) 

• Time: Bus will leave the Exit 68 Commuter Parking Lot, Tolland 

next to Dunkin Donuts at 7:30 a.m. and return at approximately 6 p.m. 

• Fee: $42 per person  

    (fee includes bus transportation only) 
• Plan a fun day in Boston.  We’ll take you to Boston; drop you off at several 

locations and round you up again at the end of the day.  The bus will drop off at the 

following locations: Public transportation is available for many others.   

 

• Boston Flower Show: will showcase how the region’s best green thumbs are 

fearlessly embracing new plants, methods and materials to increase the beauty, the 

bountiful harvest and the ecological friendliness of their gardens and outdoor 

spaces. More information can be found at http://www.bostonflowershow.com 

 

• Boston Science Museum: participants can easily spend an entire day 

exploring this museum. More information about exhibits and special events can be 

found at www.mos.org. 

 

 

• Quincy Market and Faneuil Hall: participants can walk around, shop and get 

great food at this historic area in Boston. More information can be found at 

www.faneuilhallmarketplace.com.   

 

Public Transportation information can be found at: www.mbta.com  
If you have any questions please call  

Teri Gareau at 860-487-3108 or email at tgareau@willingtonct.org 

http://www.bostonflowershow.com/
http://www.mos.org/
mailto:tgareau@willingtonct.org
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